M Gma” Michael Shannon <michaeldeshannon@gmail.com>

APUS - Graduation Information

studentservices@apus.edu <studentservices@apus.edu> Mon, Feb 28, 2022 at 9:39 AM
To: michaeldeshannon@gmail.com

Dear MICHAEL SHANNON,

Congratulations! We are pleased to announce that your degree will be conferred on 4/1/2022. If you
have questions about your conferral date, you may contact us at graduations@apus.edu.

Please note that your conferral can NOT be listed on any transcript you order until after your official
conferral date.

Your digital diploma will be emailed to your primary email address on file approximately 3 weeks AFTER
your conferral date. If you are a military student, please ensure that your primary email address in
your student record is not a .mil email address.

Your physical diploma will be shipped to your shipping address on file approximately 6 weeks AFTER
your conferral date.

Please remember to check your email address and your mailing address in your student record BEFORE
your conferral date in order to ensure that your diploma is being sent to the correct addresses.
Unfortunately if you do not update your email and mailing address prior to your conferral date, you will
need to pay for the diploma to be remailed if it is not received.

Thank You and Congratulations!
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